
Dear Editor, 

we have attached the old manuscript version with all figures, but as requested, we 

have uploaded high-quality vector-based figures (format pdf and EPS) for the 

manuscript separately in "Figures (zip)". 

We hope that you have now received all the necessary files from us. If you have any 

further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, Veronika Forstner and Jannis Groh 

 


